
To whom it may concern: 

I am in favor of HB1358. I value mine and my family’s medical privacy and would like to protect this 

right. Personal medical information is confidential and should stay that way. Discrimination based on 

medical status should not be tolerated. 

 

Amy Brusini 

Phoneix, MD 

 

 


